
OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF UNIVERSTTY INSTRUCTIO1Y
PANJAB UI\IVERSITY, CHAI{DIGARH

I)ate: 21.8.2024

URGENT NOTICE

ln view of the National Education Policy-2020 launched by the Union Government on

29 July 2020, you are requested to prepare the roadmap and strategies for

implementation of some of its points relevant to the concerned departments.

The roadmap may be formulated keeping in view the availability of resources

within the department and in collaboration with allied departments.

Please submit the same to the office of the undersigned through email dui@pu.ac.in

Iatest by 25th of Aueust 2020.

Dean of Universi

lssued/Emailed to:

All Chairpersons/Directors/Coordinators

PU Teaching Departments and Regional Centres


